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	to:
	Department of Energy
	via email:
	expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov

	from:
	Jennifer Cleary

	date:
	February 9, 2024

	subject:
	Ex Parte Communication; Energy Efficiency Agreement of 2023
Docket No. EERE-2014-BT-STD-0058; RIN 1904-AD99 (clothes dryers)

Docket No. EERE-2017-BT-STD-0014; RIN 1904-AD98 (clothes washers)
Docket No. EERE-2014-BT-STD-0005; RIN 1904-AD15 (cooking products)
Docket No. EERE-2019-BT-STD-0039; RIN 1904-AE32 (dishwashers)

Docket No. EERE-2020-BT-STD-0039; RIN 1904-AF00 (misc. refrigeration)

Docket No. EERE-2017-BT-STD-0003; RIN 1904-AF56 (refrigerators-freezers)


This memo memorializes the meeting between the Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers (AHAM), the Appliance Standards Awareness Project (ASAP), Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC), and Earthjustice (the Joint Stakeholders) and the Department of Energy (DOE) on February 5, 2024 to discuss the Joint Stakeholders’ recommendations to DOE on energy efficiency standards. Nothing in this memorandum or in our comments during the ex parte meeting alters the recommendation submitted to DOE from the Joint Stakeholders. 
The attendees at the meeting were as follows:  
Ashley Armstrong, DOE 
Gabriel Daly, DOE  
Ami Grace-Tardy, DOE 
Joanna Mauer, ASAP 
Tim Ballo, Earthjustice 
Joe Vukovich, NRDC 
Kate Desormeau, NRDC 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Heidi King, AHAM 
Chuck Samuels, Mintz 
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